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NAECI 2012/2013 WAGE REVIEW 

 
The Parties met today to further discuss the review of NAECI 2012/2013.  The 
employers gave an initial response to the NECC Claim presented at the previous 
meeting.  Following an adjournment and more detailed discussion, further progress was 
made and the Parties undertook to meet again on 16th March 2012. 

 


